
 

 

BARTREAD 
NEWSLETTER OF THE WARTIME VEHICLE 
CONSERVATION GROUP, South Australia . 

EDITORIAL 

Greetings, and welcome to issue 19 of your club magazine, 
BARTREAD.  Christmas has come and gone, and it is now time 
to think of the year that lies ahead. The WVCG Christmas 
function, held at the Pike and Joyce winery was a great 
success, and all who attended had a most convivial time. 
Looking at the year ahead, the 36th Annual Corowa swim in 
and military vehicle gathering is on again in March, details, 
including an entry form, appear in this issue. I hope you all 
enjoy this edition of your magazine. 

THE  2016  AUSTRALIA DAY PARADE IN ADELAIDE 

ISSUE 19, FEBRUARY 2016 

IN THIS ISSUE 

ALSO FEATRUED 

 A LOOK AT ADF PROJECT LAND 
121,  SOME INTERESTING  
MILITARY VEHICLES FOR THE 
FUTURE 
 

 ITEMS FOR SALE,  including items 
wanted. 
PLEASE EMAIL DETAILS OF ITEMS 
FOR SALE TO THE NEWSLETTER 
EDITOR, INCLUDING PHOTOGRAPHS 

“No newsletter editor is at all hours wise , 
perhaps just whilst dreaming“ 

      The 2016 Australia Day Parade was held on the usual day, and 
was an event that was thoroughly enjoyed by all who attended. Lots 
of colour,  enthusiasm, and a great atmosphere . A good turn out of 
military vehicles was had, and for once, it the extremes of heat were 
not an issue.   WVCG club member Kevin Tipler gave some Brazilians 
a lift to the Parade in his Jeep, and managed to keep a brave face 
whilst doing so. Chin up Kevin, the things we have to do !!!  

DETAILS OF THE  36TH COROWA 
SWIM IN AND MILITARY VEHICLE 
GATHERING, 14 – 20 MARCH 2016. 
MEMBERS, THIS IS AN EVENT WELL 
WORTH ATTENDING !!! 

AUSTRALIA DAY 2016 

A FULL ROUND UP OF PHOTOS 
FROM THE PARADE 
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THE 2016 AUSTRALIA DAY PARADE 
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THE 2016 AUSTRALIA PARADE CONTINUED 
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THE 2016 AUSTRALIA DAY PARADE CONTINUED 
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FUTURE COLLECTABLE MILITARY VEHICLES ? 
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AN OUTSTANDING EVENT, WELL WORTH ATTENDING ! 
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DARWIN AVIATION MUSEUM 

 

Recently, your editor did a top end trip, and one of the many places worth a look in Darwin is the Aviation 
Museum. The centerpiece of the museum collection is a B-52 bomber, on permanent loan from the US Air 
Force. The B-52 G is only one of two on public display outside the USA. There are 19 other aircraft, as well as 38 
major displays, relics of crashed aircraft, and 21 aircraft engines. The aircraft on display include a B-25 Mitchell 
bomber, a Mirage and Sabre jet fighter, and an ex RAN Wessex helicopter that assisted in the clean up of 
Darwin after Cyclone Tracy struck on Christmas Day 1974. Having some interest in military aircraft himself, 
Your editor would highly recommend a visit to this museum if ever you find yourself in Darwin ! 
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THE WIRELESS 
INSTITUTE 

The Wireless Institute of 
Australia is the national 
organization  of Australian 
radio amateurs, and is the 
world’s oldest national 
amateur radio society, being 
founded in 1910. It represents 
all amateur radio operators in 
Australia to the various 
government regulatory bodies 
in this country. 

 

THE AMATEUR RADIO LICENCE 

 

The Australian Communications 
and Media Authority is an 
Australian Government 
statutory authority within the 
communications portfolio. The 
ACMA is tasked with ensuring 
media and communications 
works for all Australians. It 
does this through various 
legislations, regulations, 
standards and codes of practice 

For those of us who own 
operational military radios, 
obtaining your Amateur Radio 
Licence is not a bad idea. In fact, if 
you intend to transmit on 
anything other than a CB (27 
MHz) or UHF (477 MHz) radio, it 
is by law,  a necessity. 
In years past, obtaining an 
amateur radio licence 
represented a lot of work, and an 
in depth knowledge of electronics 
and radio theory. In fact, it used to 
involve learning Morse Code, and 
being able to transmit and receive 
a given number of words per 
minute – not a small undertaking ! 

A revival of radio communications and experimentation occurred in 
2005 with the end of mandatory proficient tests of Morse Code and 
the creation of the new three tiered license system .  The Foundation 
license  is the most popular entry point into Amateur Radio, 
undertaken by many people who in the past would never have taken 
the first step. The new revised system of amateur radio licensing in 
Australia is comprised of three grades, these being : 

• THE FOUNDATION LICENCE (Entry level) 
• THE STANDARD LICENCE (Your second step) 
• THE ADVANCED LICENCE (The last formal step) 

The Foundation License can be achieved over a weekend, with about 
one and a half day’s study, followed by a formal multiple choice 
examination, and a series of practical tests.  Other options include 
evening sessions during the week. The Foundation Course is not 
difficult, and with a little study, can be achieved by anyone ! 
Your Editor achieved this license, and has the call sign : VK5 FFWR   
If you are interested in knowing more, speak to myself, Rick,  or 
Aaron, who will be able to share their recent experiences with you . 
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THE 2016 ALL BRITISH DAY 
The All British Day is a joint effort between the registered vehicle clubs of 
South Australia, to bring together and display vehicles of predominantly 
British design and / or manufacture, at an annual family picnic day, 
located at a venue near Adelaide. It is held every year on the second 
Sunday of February. It is open to members of recognized vehicle clubs, 
provided the entered vehicle is of predominantly British design / 
manufacture. Your editor has been an entrant in this event for the past 12 
years, and this years’ event was perhaps one of the best to date. Whilst 
not being a military vehicle event , there are usually a few to be found on 
display, generally to be found in the Land Rover section. Please enjoy 
some photos of this years’ event, held at the Echunga oval. 

Above is a 1948 Thornycroft Amazon crane truck, which saw service with the RAAF. This vehicle was 
originally fitted with a five ton Coles crane. It has a 125 HP NR6 engine, of 7.88 litre capacity. (below) 
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THE 2016 ALL BRITISH DAY (CONTINUED) 
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FOR SALE 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

*** STILL WANTED *** 

 

Wanted : Your editor is a collector of military marching compasses, amongst many other things, so if anyone 
knows of any for sale, it would be very much appreciated.  Similarly, if any club member wishes to place a 
“Wanted”  advertisement for anything , just let your editor know, he won’t charge you very much !! 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…. *** ALSO WANTED *** 

Wanted : Excelsior 
“Welbike”. 
Complete or parts, 
anything and everything 
needed, contact Rick Cove 
at : 
rckcv@internode.on.net  
Or give him a call on : 
0401 278 238 

We have a new style Club Baseball cap for sale to members. 
They are Khaki in colour with the WVCG logo, and are for sale to 
club members for the bargain price of $20 each. These are 
selling fast, so go on, let a few moths out of your wallet and 
purchase one! If you are interested, please see our club 
treasurer, Mick Jenner. 

mailto:rckcv@internode.on.net
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HAVE A LAUGH ! 



 

 

 

WARTIME VEHICLE CONSERVATION GROUP COMMITTEE 
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